[bookmark: _GoBack]During this challenging time Atholl Scott are here to provide support to all of our clients many of which are facing difficult decisions. The government have announced a number of measures to support businesses and employees; the updated guidance on these can be found at the following links:

1. COVID-19: support for businesses
1. COVID-19: guidance for employees

We will continue to monitor the situation and update you with further information as it becomes available.
